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The Board of Water Commissioners authorizes the Deputy Director to enter into Contract No. PC-773D,
“Consolidated Process Control System Upgrades for Wastewater System”, with Emerson Process
Management, at a cost not-to-exceed $3,364,834.45 for a duration of 1,095 calendar days, and also authorizes
the Director to take such other action as may be necessary to accomplish the intent of this vote.
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